CORRESPONDENCE
JUL 14, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 04980-16

Ashley Quick

From: Ashley Quick on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 9:20 AM

To: ‘Mary Anderson'

Subject: RE: Docket number 160021-E1

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Good morning Ms. Anderson,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Ashley Quick

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

850) 413-6393

From: Mary Anderson [mailto:andprohealth@gmail.com]
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2016 5:44 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Docket number 160021-E1

| understand that FPL has requested a rate hike that would substantially increase my monthly base
charge. This increase has more to do with profits for the company than value to the customers it
serves. | don’t have an option to switch carriers or just do without, and | don’t have extra money to pay
the added expense. This is true for all my neighbors. Please do not allow this hike increase to
happen. Thank you.

Mary F. Anderson

1305 NE 3" Street, Unit B
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33301
Docket Number 160021-E1
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